Page 1 of 1

Sent: Wed 11/12/2008 3:56 PM

Whipple, John J., OSE

From:

Whipple, John J., OSE

To:

shb00@hampshire.edu

Cc:

Subject:

RE: San Juan Agreement

Attachments:

Sara:

Please email to me your address and I will send a hard copy of the agreement for 2007-08, copies of the endorsements signed by each water user party to the agreement, copies of letters accepting the recommendations by the USBR and State Engineer, and a copy of a description of the initial agreement and implementation in 2003 from the OSE's annual report for fiscal year 2003. The agreement for 2007-08 is conceptually the same as that for 2003, 2004, 2005 and 2006; except, that the last agreement was a two-year agreement and some of the diversion amount and cash payment numbers have changed slightly over the years.

John Whipple

From: shb00@hampshire.edu [mailto:shb00@hampshire.edu]

Sent: Wed 11/12/2008 2:23 PM **To:** Whipple, John J., OSE **Subject:** San Juan Agreement

Dear Mr. Whipple,

This is Sara Brosnan. We just spoke on the phone. I was hopeing to get any information you had on the San Juan agreement that you had in electronic form. A copy of last year's agreement would be perfect to start with. If you don't have it in electronic form, there's probably something we can work out with mailing or faxing it. What I might want to talk to you further (once I've had a chance to examine the agreement) about was how the agreement first came about and how its evolved and changed from year to you. Thanks for your help. If you have any questions about the work I'm doing, feel free to ask.

Sincerely,

Sara H. Brosnan

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.